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From: Mary Herbst
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Re: Apartment building proposal
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:45:30 AM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
Mary Herbst 
2748 portage circle 
Waukesha, WI 53189


Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPhone


On Monday, January 24, 2022, 3:46 PM, Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov> wrote:


Good Afternoon Mary,


Thank you for sharing your thoughts on the Saylesville Road/River Road
proposed Land Use Plan Amendment and Rezoning.  You are welcome to come
to the meeting to share your comments with the Plan Commission on Wednesday
evening.  If you are not able to attend and would like your comments included for
the record, you will need to include you residence address along with your
comments.  Feel free to reply to this email with your address.


Thank you,


Doug Koehler
Principal Planner
City of Waukesha
P:262-524-3756
dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov
www.waukesha-wi.gov


Follow us on:


-----Original Message-----
From: Mary Herbst <mcherbst@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 2:44 PM
To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Apartment building proposal


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click
on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender.  If there is
concern, please report this email.
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I am totally against building an apartment complex on the corner of Saylesville
and River road. It is too close to high school as there is enough traffic already. 
There is an apartment complex going up only a short distance away on highway
59 and the bypass. Enough already!!


Mary Herbst


Sent from my iPad


Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of
Waukesha should be presumed to be a public record, that it will be retained by the
City as a public record, and will be subject to public disclosure under Wisconsin’s
open records law. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please do not
read it or forward it to another person, but notify the sender and then delete it.





